
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for BACH Rural Gilroy Migrant Health Mobiles in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Bay Area Community Health, located at 3463 
Mckee Ave, San Jose, CA 95127. 
 
The funding would be used to expand primary medical and behavioral health care and supporting 
(enabling) services to the migrant population of Gilroy, California, through 3 mobile health 
clinics that will be parked on-site at multiple locations. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ZOE LOFGREN 
Member of Congress 
 


